
To Whom it May Concern at the TGA 

 

I am concerned about proposed restrictions on homeopathy and would like to see homeopathy 

continue to be regulated the way that it is here in Australia. As every authority around the world 

considers homepathy a 'low risk' medicine, I do not support any restriction on something as beneficial 

and low risk as homeopathy.  

I understand the TGA is here to protect our safety in relation to medicines, not to restrict access to safe 

medicines such as homeopathy. 

Me and my family have benefited greatly from having access to homeopathic medicines to treat flu, ear 

infections, bladder infections, to name a few. This has resulted in less antibiotic use which can only be 

positive, given that we have now entered into the era of antibiotic resistance. Surely we need to be 

supporting low risk medicines that help us heal without resorting to high risk pharmaceutical drugs. 

 I DO NOT wish to see self help information about homeopathy restricted. 

 I DO NOT wish to see consumer and user access to homeopathic remedies restricted 

 I DO NOT wish to see changes to regulaions that would inhibit, restrict, or deny the importation, 

exportation or manufacture of homeopathic remedies by homeopathic manufacturers and 

pharmacies.  

The World Health Organisation (WHO) recognises homeopathy as the most popular and widely used 

complementary medicine in the world, so why would the TGA consider restricting Australians' access to 

it?  

Homeopathy is very safe and effective. Please leave it the way that it is and let consumers make the 

choice about what works for them and their family. 

 

Kind regards 

Nicole King 


